
10/25/2016 City of Los Angeles Mail - No Caruso Hauling on Chautauqua Blvd

'J

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

No Caruso Hauling on Chautauqua Blvd
1 message

Dick Littlestone <littlest@verizon.net> Tue, Oct 25, 2016 at 10:52 AM
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Chautauqua Blvd is a vital narrow artery in and out of Pacific Palisades, frequently backed up as much as half a mile 
enroute to PCH due to delayed, apparently uncoordinated traffic signals. With constant heavy traffic, Chautauqua is fast 
being eroded, particularly at a spring near the PCH intersection.

Planned heavy truck hauling of soil from the Pacific Palisades Caruso development via Chautauqua Blvd is seriously 
flawed due to expected increased physical deterioration of the roadway, and added bulky traffic to the mix.

Respectfully,

Dick Littlestone

Pacific Palisades
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